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We have the exciting opportunity this December to celebrate Christmas with True Parents in Las Vegas! 
There are three distinct programs scheduled as follows: 
 
Cranes Club Conference 
 
Saturday, December 20 – Sunday, December 21, 2014 
Registration fee: $300 
 

During the weekend of December 20 and 21, 2014 we will hold our very first event for the 
Cranes Club, a new networking initiative introduced by True Mother for young Unificationist 
working professionals. The Cranes Club is envisioned along the lines of the Lions Club, 
dedicated to philanthropy and public service. An international group of 40 young adults from 
Korea, 40 from Japan and 40 from the USA are invited to attend. 
 
Those participating in the Cranes Club conference should arrive on December 19; departures will 
be very late December 21 or anytime December 22. College graduates and working professional 
Unificationists aged 40 and under who are interested in this program can register below. Please 
register by November 15, 2014. 
 
There is an optional three-day pilgrimage tour from December 22 to Christmas day. These are 
sites loved by True Parents, including the Grand Canyon, Sedona, Monument National Park, 
Bryce Canyon and Zion National Park. 

 
True Mother’s Christmas Party and Sunday Service 
 
Sunday, December 21, 2014 9:00 AM 
Registration fee: $100 per individual, $200 per family 
 

We will have a special Christmas party with True Mother on Sunday, December 21 from 9:00 
AM – 12:00 PM which will include a time for worship and Christmas celebration. Unificationists 
and guests are all invited. Space is limited, so be sure to register right away. 

 
14 Day Witnessing Workshop 
 
Sunday, December 21, 2014 – Thursday, January 1, 2015 
Registration fee: $700 
 

Another dynamic international program for college-aged Unificationists will begin on December 
20 and end on January 1. This 14-day workshop will include education, travel to holy sites, 
sharing of faith and hands-on outreach. Expected participation is 30 from Korea, 30 from Japan 



and 30-40 from the USA. Please register by November 15, 2014. 
 
These programs in December provide a wonderful opportunity to celebrate, network, sightsee and reach 
out in faith, alongside our True Parents. Mark your calendars and get ready to join us with your family 
and friends this Christmas. Stay tuned for more information. 
 
Space is very limited. Once registration is closed, it will remain closed, so please act soon! 
 
 


